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June 22, 2017 
 
Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District 
Attn:  Jack Globle, P.E. District Engineer 
801 Swink Avenue 
Rocky Ford, CO 81067 
 
     RE:  Notice to Proceed – WSRF Grant – CTGG1 2017-3416 Amendment #1 – FIRI Analysis & 
 Tailwater Return Flow Study in the Arkansas River Basin 
 
Dear Jack, 
 
 This letter is to inform you that the amendment request to assist in the above WSRF grant project has 
been approved. The amendment documents will be mailed to you. 
 
 With the executed agreement, you are now able to proceed with the project and invoice the State of 
Colorado for costs incurred through December 31, 2017.  Please provide the project name, POGG1 number, 
and basin when corresponding with or invoicing for your project along with back-up documentation of cost 
incurred for the WSRF portion of the grant according to the original scope of work tasks. Upon receipt of your 
invoice(s), the State of Colorado will provide payment no later than 30 days after review and signed approval 
of the project manager.  
 
 Please refer to the current WSRF Criteria & Guidelines on our website for the six month progress 
report and final deliverable requirements in order to avoid a delay in payment.  A 90-day advance notice is 
required in the event you are seeking an additional amendment to the term of this agreement. An official letter 
of request to the CWCB project manager briefly describing the need for the extension, updated insurance 
certificates (if applicable) and an updated schedule reflecting the specific tasks that require additional time to 
complete is required. 
  
 If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project, please contact Ben Wade, Project 
Manager at 303-866-3441 3238 or at Ben.Wade@state.co.us.  Please send the 6 month progress reports 
directly to Ben and when submitting invoices, please send them to Ben and cc me at Dori.vigil@state.co.us.  
 
 You can contact me at 303-866-3441 ext. 3250 for additional invoicing and payment disbursement 
questions.  
 
 Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
//s//  
 
Doriann Vigil 
Program Assistant II 
O 303-866-3441 ext. 3250 
1313 Sherman Street, Rm. 719, Denver, CO 80203 
Dori.vigil@state.co.us / cwcb.state.co.com 
 
Attachments       

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 
Denver, CO 80203 
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May 15, 2017 
 
Ben Wade 
Water Conservation Coordinator 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman St  
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Extension Request, CWCB WSRA Grant Contract #CTGG1 2015-3416 
 
The Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District (LAVWCD) wishes to extend the 
expiration date for the WSRA Grant Contract #CTGG1 2015-3416 “FIRI Analysis and 
Tailwater Return Flow Study on Fort Lyon Canal” from May 31, 2017 until December 31, 2017. 
A deadline extension is necessary in order to gather additional data during the 2017 irrigation 
season (ending November 15, 2017) pertaining to assumptions used in tailwater return flow 
calculations. Grant information and revised schedule are listed below. 
 
Grant Contract Number: CTGG1 2015-3416
Current Expiration Date: May 31, 2017 
Proposed Expiration Date: December 31, 2017 
Approving Basin:  Arkansas 
  
REVISED SCHEDULE: B 
 

Task Month 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

Task 1 – Farm Identification x x x          
Task 2 - Equipment  x x x x        
Task 3 – Site Monitoring and Data Collection     x x x x x x x x 
Task 4 – Data Processing and Analysis             
Task 5 – FIRI Analysis     x x x x x x x x 
Task 6 – Evaluate Phase Two             

 
Task Month 

 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28-35* 

Task 1                 
Task 1                 
Task 2                 
Task 3 x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x  
Task 4 x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x  
Task 5 x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x  
Task 6             x x x  

  *Note that the month 35 is December 31, 2017. 



For any questions regarding this extension request or general project information, please contact 
project manager Ryan Hemphill at ryan.hemphill@centurytel.net or (719) 688-8760. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Jack Goble, P.E. 
District Engineer 
Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District 
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